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Principal's Message
Dear Terra Nova,


It’s amazing to see that the end of the school year arrived so quickly. And as I said last week, it has
been a whirlwind of a school year.


There are countless people to whom I owe an expression of gratitude and hope. Special thanks goes
to our PTO parents, Athletic & Band Booster Club members, TNEF supporters, Coaches, volunteers
and so many more supporters, who supported all that we did and attempted to do for the good of our
students and school. Your support makes Terra Nova a much stronger community.


I would like to thank our hard working and caring faculty and staff who have made a huge difference
to our students. Their commitment is outstanding and our kids are the beneficiaries. Thank you for
providing rich and engaging, well-rounded experiences for our kids.


This week is not just an ending but it’s also a beginning for a few Terra Nova staff members who will be
leaving us for new adventures. Mrs. Gloria Guevarra, a paraprofessional in our Life Skills Program is
retiring while Mr. Alek Butler, our Social Studies Department Chair and former Dean of Students, is
leaving Terra Nova to work closer to his home in the East Bay. After fifteen years and thousands of
late passes, Mrs. Wallace, our Attendance Aide, is retiring. We wish them nothing but the best and
thank them all for the years of service to our students and school community.


In closing, I take this opportunity to congratulate all students. This was a tough year but we made it. I
hope you can look back at this year with a sense of pride and know that next year brings new promise.


I wish you all a very happy, safe and enjoyable summer. See you on August 9th……


Warmly,


Megan Carey
Principal



A Special Thank You to the PTO
Our wonderful Terra Nova PTO treated the staff to four Fridays of
yummy lunch and treats.


4/22 - Lunch, Oceana Market sandwiches

4/29 - Lunch, La Tapatia

5/06 - Lunch, Ju Fu
5/13 - Breakfast, Caffe Carrello & Noah's Bagels
5/16 - It's-It Ice Cream sandwiches


Thank you PTO! We appreciate all that you have done for us and our school throughout this school
year. Tiger pride!

Terra Nova Car Show 2022 Photo Gallery
We had a successful turn out for the car show this year. We had cars from past and present students.
It was a great day enjoyed by Terra Nova and our wonderful community. We thank you for your
support!

https://s.smore.com/u/b69f/0f62436393ab75383e44dfb5fac937f7.jpeg


Pacifica Environmental Alliance Club (PEAC)
Terra Nova members of the Pacifica Environmental Alliance Club revived the school garden this spring.
They worked in the garden every Monday and Thursday and are excited to harvest zucchini and
tomatoes! Seniors Kat Huazano and Izzy Morrow organized the club. Ms. Gutierrez is the club advisor.
Nice job Tigers!
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https://s.smore.com/u/be01/4901dfa436cd3049b175c5c145a50358.jpeg


On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday from
8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only need to register once).



Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When asked, you may fill in your
insurance information, or you may select that you choose not to provide this information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your
personal physician for additional testing options.


SUMMER COVID TESTING AVAILABLE

JUHSD Summer School Information
Summer School will be in-person at Jefferson High School and starts
on Monday, June 6, 2022. Click the image for further details.

https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://www.smcgov.org/testing
https://s.smore.com/u/a4e6/370fe3cc1037f4b86f3cfc9e11b0d3d6.jpeg


We will continue to have COVID testing available on campus for our students on Wednesdays only
from June 1st through June 22th from 9:00 am - 1:00 pm.

Grad Night Information
Parents/Guardians MUST complete the Release Form ASAP!
Senior students will not be able to board the bus if this is not
completed. If you have already completed the release form you
are all set. There is no need to resubmit.
Students need to arrive at Terra Nova by 7:50 pm to load up on the
buses and travel to the event by 9:30 pm. 

All students are subject to a safety check
No purses, bags or backpacks allowed
Parents/Guardians will receive an email just after the buses depart with the event location and a
phone number to call in the event of an emergency. This notification will be sent to the email
provided on the Release Form.
Dress in casual layers - this is an indoor/outdoor event - closed toe shoes preferred
Dinner, snacks, beverages and dessert will be provided
The event ends at 12:30 pm. Buses will leave to head back to TN shortly after.
Rides home from TN should be waiting when the buses arrive by 1:15 am




Graduation Ceremony | Live Stream |
Wed, May 25th | 3:30PM
Please find the link for the livestream of our Class of 2022
graduation ceremony below. You do not have to sign-in to watch the
ceremony - it will go live at the designated time automatically on
Wednesday, May 25 at 3:30 pm.



TN Graduation Broadcast:
https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/terra-nova-high-school-
pacifica-ca/evt27985419f7

Is Your Student Attending Grad Night?
Please read the important information below.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScztFukMGHD_YCsALAAVXusmcJKPCcqziiOePbaSSqL68Xccg/viewform
https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/terra-nova-high-school-pacifica-ca/evt27985419f7
https://s.smore.com/u/1902/18798d1a559be873ab860bd3bc9d8f53.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/42af/9cede70d7bba3646898c0b83936096f3.png
https://s.smore.com/u/946b/9593c742c1742def7bbe90679b4052d5.png


Questions? Please contact Christy Allen at christyallen271@gmail.com. This event is being put on by
your Senior Parent Grad Night Committee and is not a school sponsored event.


mailto:christyallen271@gmail.com


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfI7lFTzWa2i8AgzHCgGTYTxFq9f19r2KWH9hRaZKH3CCKQKQ/viewform


ThinkBridge Summer Camp Counselor Volunteers Wanted
Would you like to Volunteer to become a ThinkBridge Summer Camp Counselor?
Do you love to work with kids? Are you a creative thinker? Do you like computers? A musical prodigy?


ThinkBridge Summer Camp volunteer staff must be at least 14 years old and able to commit to at least
2 full weeks of camp.


The 2022 camp volunteer hours runs Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m.
June 20-July 15, 2022 at Ingrid B. Lacy School, 1427 Palmetto Avenue in Pacifica.


Please fill out the ThinkBridge 2022 Volunteer Application and return by email or mail, to
psv.director@gmail.com OR Pacifica School Volunteers, 375 Reina del Mar, Pacifica, CA 94044. The
ThinkBridge Volunteer Application (please note, use back arrow on application page to exit out; using
the red close button will exit off the camp site):

https://fs20.formsite.com/SMTIP/jxsumpect1/index.html
https://thinkbridgecamp.org/volunteer-to-become-a-camp-counselor/
mailto:psv.director@gmail.com


ThinkBridge Volunteer Application 2022


Contact psv.director@pacificasd.org or call 650-355-9432 for questions and further information.

http://thinkbridgecamp.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/ThinkBridge-Volunteer-Application-2022.pdf
mailto:psv.director@pacificasd.org



